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Report Title 
 

 

GM Joint Forward Plan – Next Steps 
 

 
Purpose 
 

 

The development of the Joint Forward Plan (the Delivery Plan for the ICP Strategy) is 

a key system priority and needs to be complete by the end of June. 

The attached slides contain the structure of the JFP (based on the six missions in the 

ICP strategy) and the process for developing the plan. 

 
 
Recommendations 
 

 

The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to note the update. 
 

 
Contact person for access to background papers and further information: 
 
Name:  Paul Lynch – Director of Strategy and Planning 
Email: paul.lynch@nhs.net  
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